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BY EMAIL 

September 30, 2022 

Adam Stiers 
Manager, Regulatory Applications 
Enbridge Gas Inc. 
50 Keil Drive 
Chatham, ON N7M 5M1 
astiers@enbridge.com  

Dear Mr. Stiers: 

Re:  Extension Request – Reply Submissions 
Enbridge Gas Inc. Dawn to Corunna Replacement Project 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2022-0086 

This letter responds to a request by Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) for an extension 
to the due date for its written reply submissions in this proceeding from October 4, 2022, 
to October 11, 2022. The OEB approves the request. 

On July 26, 2022, the OEB issued Procedural Order No. 4 that established a procedural 
timeline that included a deadline for Enbridge Gas to file any written reply submissions 
by October 4, 2022. 

On September 19, 2022, the OEB issued Procedural Order No. 5. In consideration of 
on-going negotiations between Enbridge Gas and the Canadian Association of Energy 
and Pipeline Landowner Associations – Dawn Corunna Landowner Committee 
(CAEPLA-DCLC), the OEB extended the due date for written submissions from 
intervenors and OEB staff from September 20, 2022, to September 23, 2022. The OEB 
did not adjust the deadline for Enbridge Gas to file its written reply submissions. 

On September 29, 2022, Enbridge Gas filed a letter requesting an extension to the due 
date for its written reply submissions. Enbridge Gas noted that negotiations with 
CAEPLA-DCLC were successfully completed, pending ratification by CAEPLA-DCLC’s 
membership. However, owing to the magnitude of submissions received from 
intervenors and OEB staff and their scope (some dealing with complex technical 
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aspects of the record), Enbridge Gas requested that the due date for its written reply 
submissions be extended to October 11, 2022 (recognizing that October 10, 2022 is a 
statutory holiday). Enbridge Gas acknowledged that this extension request may impact 
the timing of the OEB’s Decision and Order in this proceeding. 

The OEB approves Enbridge Gas’s request to extend the due date for its written reply 
submissions in this proceeding from October 4, 2022, to October 11, 2022. 

Please direct any questions relating to this letter to the Case Manager, Ritchie Murray, 
at 416-544-5182 or ritchie.murray@oeb.ca.  

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 

c: EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 
 All Parties in EB-2022-0086 
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